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Make your objection NOW! 

The developer’s proposed plans can be viewed online at 
 

http://planningpublicaccess.southdowns.gov.uk/online-applications/  
search for reference number SDNP/14/06426/OUT  

or  

at the Parish Council Office, Midhurst Road, Liphook 

See overleaf for Key Reasons for objections 
 
 



 
 
 
  
 

 

We believe the following are key reasons for objecting:- 

 

1. The South Downs National Park should not be developed within the 
Parish of Bramshott & Liphook.  
 
2. Liphook already has sites for new houses within the settlement 
boundary. 

 
3. The beautiful scenic views of the National Park must be protected. 
 
4. The proposal will overwhelm Liphook’s road system. 

 
5. Drainage of treated foul and surface water into the local streams is 
problematical. 

 

*Additional information on the key reasons is available on our web site 
www.sosbohuntmanor.co.uk 

        How do I object? 
 

Send a letter to:-  
The Planning Department, South Downs National Park Authority,  
South Downs Centre, North Street, Midhurst, West Sussex, GU29 9DH 
 
Or 
 
1. Visit  http://planningpublicaccess.southdowns.gov.uk/online-applications/ 
2. Click on Register tab and fill in your details 
3. Log In and Search for reference SDNP/14/06426/OUT 
4. Click on the Comments tab and make your objection 

 

Objections should be submitted 

BEFORE 13th February 2015 
             If you have any queries please email us on support@sosbohuntmanor.co.uk  
 
                Issued by the SOS Bohunt Manor Community Action Group 


